
‭ATTENTION FAYSON LAKES MEMBER,‬

‭Your Proxy Form for the March Meeting, scheduled for March 16, 2024, at 10:00 am, is enclosed.‬
‭Please complete the bottom of the Proxy Form and either drop it into the lockbox located on the‬
‭front of the Clubhouse or mail it back ASAP to the Fayson Lakes Association, 10 Clubhouse Trail,‬
‭Kinnelon, NJ 07405 to ensure that it will arrive prior to the meeting.‬

‭Our by-laws require us to have a quorum of 25% of our paid membership to either return their signed‬
‭proxies or be in attendance at the meeting to officially open the meeting; so please return your‬
‭signed proxy early. If you are unable to either drop off or mail in your proxy, please contact the office‬
‭at 973-838-2043, email faysonlakes.office@gmail.com, or email the Trustees at‬
‭questions.flabot@gmail.com so that arrangements can be made for someone to pick up your signed‬
‭proxy.‬

‭Please also be advised that, this year, our March Meeting will be held at the Fayson Lakes Clubhouse,‬
‭located at 10 Clubhouse Trail, Kinnelon, NJ. At this meeting, the Trustees will share updates on their‬
‭areas of responsibility and answer any questions from the membership.‬

‭We will also continue to publish information via our Fayson Lakes Association email blasts and‬
‭website at https://www.faysonlakes.org, so please check these frequently for updates. If you have‬
‭any questions, please contact the office or the Trustees using the contact information provided‬
‭above.‬

‭The Fayson Lakes Association Board of Trustees‬

‭Debi Zyskowski, President‬
‭Mike Mahfouz, Vice-President‬
‭Barbara Kogen, Treasurer‬
‭Eva Gardow, Secretary‬
‭Kris Kessel‬
‭Tara Jacobus‬
‭TJ Urban‬
‭Rick Levin‬
‭Aaron Pastore‬


